January 10, 2019 PTC Meeting Minutes
The PTC meeting was called to Order at 5:34 pm in the Parkside Choral Room

Standing Items: Approved minutes from the November 1 meeting. Autumn Spayer, gave the
treasurer’s report . As of the meeting date, the PTC had a balance of $45,405.72. This includes the
$19,448.96 from the fall fundraiser, this is a decrease in funds from the previous year. Molly Leone
stated that our representative from Great American Opportunities (our fundraising organization) has left
the company and if we decide to stay with the company, there will be a new representative.

Molly presented the mini grants from Northview: Winter Rotation (pre-approved), Jim Gill for Pre-
K- 1st assembly- $1000 (approved), 1st grade science- $186.51 (approved). Parkside: none. Next mini
grants are due on January 25.

Under Old Business, Molly Leone welcomed all in attendance and thanked them for coming.
Introduction of all PTC members was made.

The Holiday Bazaar was discussed by Mary Bentley. A total of $4,035.63 was made. This is a
decrease from the previous year. Vendors were extremely happy with how smoothly the event went.
Over $900.00 was made in the Santa Shop. Most of the decrease in funds came from less vendors.

Under New Business, Jen Marsala discussed the BINGO night which will be held on Friday,
March 1 at Parkside. A committee sheet was produced for those interested. That night pizza will be
served for dinner. Each student will receive a prize. A TV will be raffled off and candy bars will also be
for sale.

Next, Ties and Tiaras was discussed. Jen Marsala will be heading that event as well. A
committee sheet was also produced for those interested. The date for the dance will be Saturday, April
27 at Northview.

Molly explained that the Volunteer Coordinator position was vacant. The position has been
covered by both Molly and Mary. It was agreed that this will be continued this way for the remainder of
the year.

Spring Board elections were discussed. The will be five open positions. The positions open are;
President, Parkside Vice-President, Northview Vice-President, Secretary, and Volunteer Coordinator.
For those interested, please contact a board member or email PTC.

Meeting adjourned at 6:03 pm. Next meeting: Thursday, March 7 at Parkside in the Choral
Room. Time: 5:30 PM

Respectfully Submitted, KaiLee Sell /PTC Secretary



